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Glen Osmond Road and Fullarton 

Road Intersection Upgrade 

Works notice 

       

 

What’s happening: 
We are painting the road surface at the junction of Campbell 
Road and Fullarton Road, Parkside.  

How this affects you: 
To keep you safe, the exit from Campbell Road onto Fullarton 
Road will be temporarily unavailable, detours will be in place.  
 
Please refer to the map below for detour details.   
 
The entry into Campbell Road from Fullarton Road will 
remain available.  
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation whilst these 
important works are undertaken. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/glenosmond 

• Contact the project team via email at DIT.GlenOsmondFullarton@sa.gov.au 

• call 1800 271 168 

  

When 

Monday, 11 December 
and Tuesday, 12 
December 2023. 

Hours of operation 

Between 7am and 5pm.  

Where 

Campbell Road at the 
junction with Fullarton 
Road, Parkside.  
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Traffic Restrictions – Campbell Road, Parkside 

 


